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The BASHH Prison SIG are delighted to propose a BASHH Educational Fellowship for 2021/22 for physicians in higher specialist training in genitourinary medicine with an interest in Medical Education.  
The Prison SIG has been re-established in 2020 and its immediate aim is to create national standards for the provision of sexual health and HIV care within prisons in the UK.  
The fellowship will incorporate the following:
· Review of the current standards of sexual health & HIV care in prisons +/- effect of COVID-19, including mapping all UK prisons; the sexual health and HIV services providing care at each one; the extent of care provided; and the governance and confidentiality standards for patient notes in prisons 
· Member of the writing group for the standards for the provision of sexual health and HIV care within prisons in the UK
· Member of the Prison SIG (see BASHH for terms of reference and previous minutes)
· Shadowing of sexual health and HIV care in prisons, dependent on locality and time available 
Supervision from Dr Katia Prime, Consultant HIV/GUM, St George’s Hospital, London.  More local supervision from those in the SIG is also available depending on the SpR’s location.
There is no specific funding for trainee time or to provide backfill for clinical work. Thus the trainee needs to be confident that she or he has sufficient capacity to undertake the project prior to application. A letter of support from both the trainee’s Specialty Training Programme Director and Head of Service will be required at the time of application.

For further information please contact:
Katia.prime@stgeorges.nhs.uk
su.currie@ncic.nhs.uk


